SHARE:

Join Our Email List

Volume 09 | October 2020 View as Webpage





VTASCE Monthly News and Updates

Good morning members of the Vermont Section of ASCE. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all in-person events will be suspended until further notice. However, there will be exciting virtual events in the coming months so stay tuned!

As 2021 quickly approaches, don't forget to renew your ASCE membership for the following year! By renewing early, you're eligible for several prizes. Here are the early bird renewal prizes you could be eligible for:

- A \$250 <u>Amazon.com</u> Gift Card* if renewed by Oct. 20, 2020
- A \$100 <u>Amazon.com</u> Gift Card* if renewed by Nov. 10, 2020
- The grand prize of a \$1,000 Amazon.com Gift Card* if renewed by Dec. 11, 2020

*See full rules here

Do you have a friend or colleague who has been on the fence about joining ASCE, but has yet to? Now is the perfect time. Several great benefits of becoming a member include:

- 10 FREE PDH's
- Great networking opportunities
- Up to date information about government relations with the engineering field
- And much more

Visit our Website

Join Now

Contact Us

Message from the President

Hello Everyone! My name is Tyler Barnard and I am very excited to serve as your new president for the 2020-2021 year!

I have been serving as the Membership Chair on the Board of Directors for the Vermont Chapter of ASCE since 2015 until taking on the role of president elect for the 2019-2020 year. During this time, I have helped organize social events for members across the state and assisted writing Vermont's 2019 infrastructure report card.

I graduated from Penn State University in the winter of 2014 with a Bachelor's Degree in Civil Engineering and promptly moved to Vermont. My previous work experience includes designing septic systems and performing survey work for residential subdivisions and small commercial projects. Now, working for Engineering Ventures in Burlington, I perform civil site design for commercial and residential projects of all sizes.



Stepping in as president during these unprecedented times is already proving to be a challenge, but our Board and I are working diligently to deliver excellent quality virtual presentations and as much community outreach as we can to maintain the ASCE experience.

October Events

VT ASCE Geo-Institute Virtual Presentation - Middlebury Bridges

Please join us on Tuesday, October 27th for the VT ASCE Geo-Institute event. This year, the meeting will be held virtually and the presentation topic is Middlebury Bridges. More information on this to come!

Pumpkin Carving Competition

E-mail your photos to Stephanie Wyman (swyman@vhb.com) by October 31, 2020. Voting will be live from November 1-7. Winners will be announced in our November newsletter.

Winner will receive a \$25 Amazon Gift Card!

Event Flyer





Enter the competition here!

Presidents and Governors Forum (PGF)

On September 10-12, 2020, 147 Section and Branch Presidents, Regional Governors, Society Directors, Board Members, and Institute Leaders from across the country and abroad attended the annual Presidents and Governors Forum (PGF) held virtually. **Click here for more info**

Job Postings

There are no job postings currently.

If you're interested in posting a career opportunity here please fill out this form or reach out our treasurer Matt Estabrooks. These newsletters go out to over 350 of our Vermont ASCE members made up of practicing civil engineers.

10 Free PDH's for ASCE Members

Login to enroll in your free on-demand webinars and earn PDHs for each one you successfully complete. Choose up to 10 webinars from the 90 on-demand webinars. Each one is a 1-hour webinar worth 1 PDH. That's 10 free PDHs from our comprehensive continuing education library – just for being a member!



Click here for more information!

Thanks to our 2020 sponsors















Click the logo to visit the company website

If you're interested in being a sponsor its not too late, please fill out this form or reach out our treasurer Matt Estabrooks